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Dear Parents/Carers, 3rd July 2020 

 

As you know from our recent letter about class organisation for next year, we are extremely disappointed that we 

are not able to hold our normal class transition sessions due to COVID-19. However, we have thought long and hard 

about what we can organise safely to address this as we know how important it is for our pupils to have this 

opportunity. Therefore, we are proposing a short ‘Meet the Teacher’ session in the last week of term.  

In order to do this in a way that ensures the safety of everybody involved, these sessions will need to be held outside 

so are weather dependent. Unfortunately, parents will still not be allowed on site, so will need to drop their children 

off at the (top entrance) main gate at the given time where they will be met by Mrs Bennett and Mrs Wainwright. 

Please ensure you arrive promptly to collect your child at the end of the session too. It is also important to note that 

there will be no toilet facilities available during these sessions as other ‘bubble’ groups will already be in school at 

this time. 

Below is a schedule for the meetings but as we have already said, this is completely dependent on the weather. If we 

are unable to host the sessions outside, we will have to cancel them. Notification will be uploaded onto the school 

website and current parents will receive a text message.  

ELM CLASS (Y4) Mrs Palin Thursday 16th July 9:30 am – 10:00 am 

WILLOW CLASS (Y4) Mrs Daane Thursday 16th July 10:15 am – 10:45 am 

JUNIPER CLASS (Y3) Miss Beavis Thursday 16th July 11:00 am – 11:30 am 

CHERRY CLASS (Y3) Miss Doyle Thursday 16th July 11:45 am – 12:15pm 

MAPLE CLASS (Y6) Mr Hitchman Friday 17th July 9:30 am – 10:00 am  

REDWOOD CLASS (Y6) Mrs Hulme Friday 17th July 10:15 am – 10:45 am 

CEDAR CLASS (Y5) Miss Penrose Friday 17th July 11:00 am – 11:30 am 

OAK CLASS (Y5) Miss Didcott Friday 17th July 11:45 am – 12:15pm 

 

Y6 Goodbye Session will take place on Friday 17th July at 2:15- 2:45pm.  All Y6 who are able to 

attend this session, will go onto the school field during this time.  Again this session is completely dependent on the 

weather and unfortunately we cannot have parents attending. 

 

Thank you for your continued support through these challenging times. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Bennett 


